
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 5th February 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have been invited to take part in Early Racers on Tuesday12th February for which 
your child has shown an interest in representing our school. 
 
The event will take place at Green Bank Leisure Centre Swadlincote and will run from 
4pm to 6pm. 
 
Parents will be required to arrange transport for their child to and from the event and 
will need to stay and support your child.  The event will be attended by Mrs Toynbee. 
 
The children will need to take snacks and a water bottle, and wear jogging bottoms 
and trainers. 
 
Please complete the permission slip in order for your child to attend and indicate who 
will be transporting your child.  All forms must be returned to school by Friday 8th 
February. Apologies for the short notice. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Toynbee 
EYFS Leader 
___________________________________________________________________ 

 
Early Racers at Green Bank Leisure Centre on 12th February 

 
I give permission for _____________________________ to take part in the event. 

 
They will be accompanied by* _______________________  
 
Tel no: ____________________ 
 
 
Signed _______________________ (parent/carer)    Date _______________ 
 
 

 
To be handed in to Mrs Toynbee by Friday 8th February 

 


